
Jesus looked at him and said, “You are Simon the son of John;  
you will be called Cephas” - which is translated Peter. - Jn. 1:42 
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Holy Family Catholic  
Church & School 

Jacksonville |  Florida  

Fostering Community and  
Forming Disciples for the 21st Century 

Sunday, February 18, 2024  

Holy Mass: 
Saturday 4:00 pm, Anticipates Sunday 

Sunday 7:00 am, 9:00 am, 11:00 am and 5:00 pm 
 

Weekdays 7:00 am and 9:00 am 
Wednesday, 7:00 pm 

Saturday, 9:00 am 
 

          Rosary:                Confession: 
              8:30 am Daily                    Wednesday: 5:30 - 6:45 pm  
           3:30 pm Saturday                  Saturday: 9:30 – 11:00 am   
                8:30 am Sunday                           Sunday: 8:30 - 9:00 am 

Office Hours:  
Monday -Thursday   9:00 am - 4:00 pm  

Closed for lunch 12 - 1:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

    

9800 Baymeadows Rd. Jacksonville, FL 32256               Office 904-641-5838      
                                                                
          www.holyfamilyjax.com                                  School Phone: (904) 645-9875              
 
                                                       School website: www.hfcatholicschool.com 



Prayer & Worship 
Eucharistic Exposition and Adoration 
Monday & Friday 9:30 am - Noon  
Wednesday 9:30 am - 7:00 pm & 
4th Thursday 7:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
1st Friday Exposition continues through the night, ending 
with Benediction at 8:00 am Saturday morning.  
To sign up for one hour with the Lord, click here. 
 

Intercessory Prayer If you or someone who is 
struggling you know is struggling or suffering, or         
otherwise in need of God's help and would like our team 
to pray with you, prayer teams available every First        
Saturday in the Baptismal Chapel after 9:00 am Mass. 
Teams available also on 4th Thursday during Adoration 
from 7:00 - 8:00 pm. Contact Joan Triglia for more info, 
joan7619@att.net.                     
 

Prayer Requests for our Deployed Military 
Jessica Nangle  
 

Prayers for Expectant Mothers,   
Christiane G. Agustin, Jordan Brown, Jacquelini Costa, 

Anne Crowthers, Bianca Daly, Sally Gainer,  
Menchie Homa, Morgan Holmes, Kaylee Kuhlman, 

Kourtney Kuhlman, Ashley Lacanilao, Maria Martin, 
Catherine Mascitti, Sarah McKay, Mary Kate Mueller, 

Kathy Pokorny, Natalie Reuther, Jessica Seymour,  
Nicole Taylor, Becca Voss, and Serletti Zimmerman  

 

If you wish to be on the expectant mother prayer list, 
please contact Catherine Murphy: trigliacm@gmail.com. 

  

Welcome New Parishioners,  
The Rivera family, Jillian Sagat, the Kiddy family,  
Gabrielle Broeders, the Hildago family, the Sizemore 
family, Victoria Theiss, the Revels family 
 

For the Faithful Departed,  

†Laura Waldrep  
(Funeral Mass, Monday, February 19, at 11:00 am) 
†Regina Kelleter 
(Funeral Mass, Saturday, March 16, at 12:00 pm) 
 

Altar Flowers  
If you would like to donate $70 per arrangement in           
remembrance of a loved one, birthday blessing,                 
anniversary blessing, or whatever your intention may be, 
please call the Parish Office. Thank you for your support. 

Virginia Carlson  
John Schmitz  
Kinsley Green 
Sue Cassidy 
Jessica Salas 
Vicki Evans 
Sami Achem 
Sharon Gibson 
Elaine McMurray 
Claudia Satchwell 
Alex Giuliano  

Eduardo Morales  
Angela F. Trombino 
Agatha Choi 
Bobby LaPointe 
Pilar Achem 
Patti Jellison 
Richard Jellison 
Leo Stevenson 
Marie Giambrone  
Gloria Kurosko  
Jim Wojcik 

Mass Intentions 

Monday, February 19 
7:00 am   Special intention for All Souls 
9:00 am   Birthday blessings for Lucy Murphy 
 

Tuesday, February 20 
7:00 am   †Doris Barrett 
9:00 am   Anniversary of Baptism for Ryan Hancock 
 

Wednesday, February 21 
7:00 am   Birthday blessings for Stella Sloan 
9:00 am   Birthday blessings for Jackie O’Hare 
7:00 pm   Special intention for Carole Ginzl and family 
 

Thursday, February 22  
7:00 am   †Telanie Tabris 
9:00 am   Birthday blessings for Anne Darling 
 

Friday, February 23 
7:00 am   †Maria Santos 
9:00 am   Healing for Richard Karn 
 

Saturday, February 24 
9:00 am   Birthday blessings for Maria E. Gari 
4:00 pm   Special intention for Susan Chepnik 
 

Sunday, February 25 
7:00 am    †John Yancigay 
9:00 am    Birthday blessings for Katherine Gilligan 
11:00 am  For the people entrusted to the care of the pastor 
5:00 pm    †Joan Mercia 
 

The Next Special Collections 
February 18 Eastern European Churches 

March 17     Easter Flowers 

For the Sick and Infirm 

Staff 

Family Faith Formation | Elizabeth Miller | emiller@holyfamilyjax.com 

Adult/Young Adult Discipleship | Christopher Mueller | cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com  

Youth Discipleship | Annie Resendez | aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com                               
 

Music Ministry | Kimberly Conway | kconway@holyfamilyjax.com 

Parish Office Administrator | Patricia Lombardo | plombardo@holyfamilyjax.com 

School Principal |  Michael Kavanagh | mkavanagh@hfcatholicschool.com 

School Admissions |  Allyson Anderson | aanderson@hfcatholicschool.com 

Carol Kuhn 
Paula Griesbach  
Omar Vargas 
James Luten 
Charles Swan 
Patrick Kilkenny 
Lucille Ramputi 
Karen Bosworth 
Maryjane Hopkins 
Paula Berry  
Tim Berryhill  

https://holyfamilyjax.com/adoration-of-the-blessed-sacrament
mailto:joan7619@att.net
mailto:trigliacm@gmail.com


Messages from the Pastor 
“For you have given your children a sacred time for the renewing and purifying of their hearts, that, freed from        
disordered affections, they may so deal with the things of this passing world as to hold rather to the things that eternally 
endure.”   
 

This beautiful prayer is part of Preface II of Lent, one of the options that the priest has when offering the Holy          
Sacrifice of the Mass. As we begin this precious time in the Liturgical life of the Church, I hope that it provides a       
great framework for each of us to put our hearts and minds in the proper disposition so that we can have a fruitful Lent 
and a joyful Easter. This Sunday, we hear that Jesus went out to the desert and was tempted by Satan: our lives can be 
so full, and we can be so attached to the things of this world, that we feel the constant temptation of Satan and we lose              
perspective of what really matters. May this Lenten season help to purify our hearts and minds so that we can live and 
love in the manner that God expects for us his children. 
 

 
 
Do you want to get closer to Jesus? To align your thoughts, will, and actions with 
Him? There is no better way to Christ than through His Mother, and the                 
Total Consecration to Jesus Through Mary (more info here). 
 

5 Benefits to this devotion: 
1.    By it we give ourselves completely to God 
2.    It helps us to imitate Christ 
3.    It obtains many blessings from our Lady 
4.    It is an excellent means of giving glory to God 
5.    It leads to union with our Lord 
 
The 33-day preparation for the Consecration begins Wednesday Feb 21. Books 
will be available to purchase after Mass this weekend, $10 each. You also can 
purchase one online yourself. The prep is done on your own. All participants are 
invited to make a public Consecration on Monday March 25th in the Church at 
9:30am, and again at 7:00 pm. 
 

 
 
Next Friday, February 23, is our annual Men’s Club Fish Fry. This wonderful event begins at 4:00 pm, don’t be late 
and risk missing out on a marvelous meal and fantastic fellowship. 
 
• Stations of the Cross each Friday at 7:00 pm in the Church 

Friday, March 22, 6:00 pm “Silhouette” Stations in the School Gym  
Friday, March 1, 5:00 pm family outdoor Stations of the Cross on the school playground 

  
• Lenten Confessions (in addition to our regular schedule):  
Monday, March 18, Tuesday, March 19, and Wednesday, March 20, 5:00 - 7:00 pm, multiple priests available. 
  
Mark your calendars for these wonderful events for our parish family 
 
March 17 – Joe Paddy Festival, TPC watch party 12:30 - 3:30 pm, as we celebrate St. Joseph and St. Patrick. Food 
Trucks and Fun for all ages. TPC watch party in the PLC. Purchase tickets by scanning the QR Code on page 9 of this 
bulletin. 
 
April 20 – Dr. Scott Hahn will be at Holy Family on Saturday April 20th for 2 powerful talks.  
Click here to purchase tickets 
 
May 4 – 50th Anniversary Gala 
 
May 12, 5:00 pm, Mass with the Bishop Pohlmeier, for Anniversary of the Dedication of the Church  
 
Bishop’s Annual Stewardship Appeal is underway. This year’s theme is “We are the Hands of Jesus.” If you haven’t 
already, please turn in your pledge envelopes 

  

https://www.livefatima.io/consecration-to-mary-st-louis-de-montfort/
https://stpaulcenter.com/jacksonville2024


Latest News and Updates 

Music Ministry   
 

You will notice differences in our music during Lent.  
During Lent we abstain from the word Alleluia in Mass, 
and we omit the Gloria. Thus, when we celebrate Easter 
and those words and prayers turn to our Liturgy, we can 
sing,  “Alleluia” and “Glory to God in the Highest” with 
exultation! Often when we do without something, we have 
greater appreciation and meaning to what we have missed 
when it returns. Fasting from music is one way we can 
prepare for the great joy of celebrating Jesus’                   
Resurrection.  
 

In addition, instruments are only used to accompany      
singing. We are singing simple Chants for the Eucharistic 
Acclamations, and we sing Cappella when appropriate. 
The General Instruction of the Roman Missal states this at 
no. 313: “In Lent the playing of the organ and musical 
instruments is allowed only to support the singing.         
Exceptions are Laetare Sunday (Fourth Sunday of Lent), 
Solemnities, and Feasts.” 
 

NOW IS THE PERFECT TIME to join one of our choirs 
as we prepare for Lent, Holy Week and Easter! We have 
an Adult Choir, Men’s Schola and a Children’s Choir . 
Adults, we need altos!    
 

“The training in singing, to sing in a chorus, is not only an 
exercise of external listening and of the voice; it is also 
training for interior listening, listening with the heart, an 
exercise in training for life and for peace.”                                
— Pope Benedict XVI 
 

For information or to join our Music Ministry, please 
email Kimberly at kconway@holyfamilyjax.com.  
 

Young at Heart will not be meeting this Sunday, 
February 18th.  
 

The Most Holy Eucharist:  
Gift and Sacrament Parish Mission 
This Parish Mission will be presented by Fr. Wade 
Menezes, CPM of the Fathers of Mercy at Resurrection 
Catholic Church 3383 University Blvd N.  Jacksonville. 
This 4 night Mission will be held Monday – Thursday, 
March 4th  – 7th  at 7:00PM each night. Confessions will be 
available throughout the Mission.  For more information, 
www.respar.net or call Resurrection at 904-744-0833.   
 

Prepare for Easter in a special way this year.  A  
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 
will help you enjoy life with a new closeness to each other 
and God.  You don’t need it -  you DESERVE a Marriage 
Encounter Weekend!  Sign up today to attend an               
upcoming Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 
on May 5-8 in Winter Park or July 19-21 in St Johns.         
For more information or for other scheduled weekends 
visit our website at wwme.org or e-mail:  
Applications@FLCN-wwme.org .   

Raising Holy Families 
 

Faith Formation is a life-long journey, and the parish is the 
privileged place for this to take place. For our young       
students, we desire to help equip parents with their most 
important task of raising their children in the faith. All 
children in 1st-8th grades are expected to be enrolled in a 
formation program (parish school/homeschool/parish       
program). All immediate sacramental preparation is done 
through the parish. Please contact Elizabeth Miller 
(emiller@holyfamilyjax.com) to  determine the right track 
for your family.  
To register, CLICK HERE.  
 

After Confirmation, our young Catholics should continue 
their formation: FRATERNUS is for the young men, and       
BE LOVE is offered for the young ladies. Contact Annie 
Resendez (aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com) for more                 
information. 
 

We do offer a Montessori-style program for our youngest 
(ages 3-6) called Catechesis of the Good Shepherd,        
because of the high-demand, there is limited space.      
Contact Jenny Bayo for more information 
bayo.jennifer@gmail.com.  
 

Adult Discipleship  

At Holy Family, we desire to help each adult grow as a 
disciple of Christ. Don’t know where to begin? Reach out 
to Chris (cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com) to get started!  
 

We also have many ministries that you can be a part of to 
help you serve others, build community, and grow in your 
faith life. Check them out on our website!  
Men’s Formation | FORGE: Mondays | 7:00-8:30 pm  
Becoming Catholic: Mondays | 6:30-8:00 pm  
Young Adult Night: Thursdays | 7:00-9:00 pm  
 

Youth Discipleship  
 

Check out our website for future events: Click Here. 
Want to get involved? E-mail 
aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com to learn more about youth 
discipleship at Holy Family!  
 

BE LOVE REVOLUTION: All girls 6-12th grades are 
invited to ABIDE every Wednesday from 6:30-8:00pm in 
the youth room. Join us for prayer, fellowship and snacks!  
 

FRATERNUS: All boys 6-12th grades are invited every 
Wednesday for faith, fellowship and food from 6:30-8:30 
in the PLC.  
 

Want to get involved?
Email aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com to learn more about 
youth discipleship at Holy Family!  
 

The Holy Family Gift Shop   
We will begin the new Gift Shop hours in February.       
We will be open on the 2nd & 4th weekends every month, 
and additional weekends before Easter & Christmas.  

mailto:kconway@holyfamilyjax.com
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Millions of Monicas:  
We gather for one hour of prayer on the fourth Thursday of 
each month after the  9:00 am Mass in church. We women 
believe in the power of prayer. For more information contact 
Kathy at kathy.izzo@mac.com or Carole  at 
ginzljax@gmail.com. 
 

Millions of women have watched their family and friends 
abandon their Catholic faith in a stressful and struggling 
world. Join other Catholic women, aunts, mothers,  
grandmothers, sponsors, who are being called by the Holy 
Spirit to imitate St. Monica in prayer.  
 

Career Resource Center 
Are you looking for a job and would like some assistance on 
your resume and/or job search? Holy Family now offers the 
Career Resource Center to help you with your resume and as 
faith-support during your job/career search.   
 

One-on-one consultations are available every 3rd Tuesday 
from 6:00 - 7:00 pm in the Parish Life Center, Room 204. 
 

For more information, please contact Marla at  
mlazarobeyer@gmail.com or via cell at (904) 480-2956, call 
or text. 
 
 

St. Jude Mass and Veneration  
 

Saturday, March 2, 2024 
St. Joseph Catholic Church 
11730 Old St. Augustine Rd 
Jacksonville, Florida  32258 

(904) 268-5422 
All are invited to a special Mass celebrated in honor of St. 
Jude at 1:00 pm. Public veneration of St. Jude relics begins 
immediately following Mass. Public veneration ends at 8:00 
pm. 
 
 

Practicing the Art of Accompaniment  
in Your Family 
March 14—Family Session 
St. Joseph Parish, Cody Center, the Glenmore Room at 7:00 
pm.   
 

This presentation will introduce what Pope Francis calls the 
"art of accompaniment" (Joy of the Gospel, no. 169) by focus-
ing on how Jesus accompanied his disciples in the Gospels. 
Next, we will look at accompaniment as a way of evangeliza-
tion rooted in cultivating relationships based on respect, trust, 
and love and mediated through the actions and attitudes we 
adopt. Finally, we will reflect on practical ways family mem-
bers can more intentionally accompany one another. 
Family Session RSVP. 
 
2023 Tax Letters 
If you wish to receive a 2023 Tax Letter from Holy Family 
Parish, please call the Parish Office or email Nettie at nemer-
ick@holyfamilyjax.com.  

Join Fr. David for a Pilgrimage to Mexico 
City Friday September 27-Monday September 30, 
2024. Don’t miss this opportunity to see the most visit-
ed shrine in the world, the Basilica of Our Lady of 
Guadalupe to see the tilma of visionary St. Juan Diego, 
and a visit to the renowned Girlstown and the Sisters 
of Mary.  
 
$1,795 double occupancy. Register Here! 
 

Airfare is booked individually, and travelers may 
choose the carrier that suits them best. Travelers should plan 
to arrive mid-afternoon so that they may participate in the 
opening Mass at 6:00 pm. Departing flights should be 
booked to leave MEX after 12:30 pm. Contact Susan 
Driscoll at for questions or any needed assistance.  

 

Vocation Discernment Evening 
First Monday of the Month   
 

This invitation is for young men, ages 16+, seeking to 
learn more about priestly vocations. Fr. Clay Ludwig 
will celebrate Mass at 6:00 pm at the Marywood  
Chapel, 235 Marywood Dr., St. Johns, followed by a 
meal and small group discussion at San Juan de Rio 
Parish Family Center. There is no cost to attend. To 
register, email vocations@dosafl.com. 
 

Vocation Awareness Weekend at St. John 
Vianney College Seminary 
St. John Vianney College Seminary in Miami is host-
ing its Spring Vocation Awareness Weekend, March 8
-10, for young men ages 16+ who are open to the call 
of priesthood. This is an opportunity for discerners to 
visit the seminary and engage with seminarians and 
seminary staff while learning more about seminary life 
and formation.  There is no cost to attend, and trans-
portation from the Catholic Center in Jacksonville will 
be provided.  Registration is required to at-
tend.  Questions may be directed to Fr. Clay Ludwig, 
vocationdirector@dosafl.com or call (904) 262-3200, 
ext. 101. Click here for a flyer.   
 
 
Holy Family has a subscription to 
FORMED the premier catholic  
streaming service. FORMED brings 
beautiful and faithful    Catholic content to parishes, 
families, and individuals. There is something for        
everyone here: award-winning studies and parish      
programs, inspiring audio content, movies, e-books, 
and family-friendly kid’s  programming. Led by the 
Augustine Institute and   Ignatius Press, and in            
collaboration with over 100 content providers, this site 
reaches more than one  million subscribers worldwide. 
To register, click FORMED Use Code: G89FGR. 

Latest News and Updates 
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Holy Family Parish Information 

Confidential Resources 
 

Crisis Pregnancy?  
 

Women’s Help Center 904-398-5143  

Lifeline Resources, Inc. 904-642-9000.          
Provides free pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, baby and 
maternity items for mothers and families.  
 

Rachel’s Vineyard is a safe place to renew, rebuild  
& redeem hearts broken by abortion or miscarriage. Come  
and receive peace, forgiveness of self and others and the  
compassion of God. These retreats are private, strictly  
confidential and for people of all faiths. Our next English  
retreat will be on March 8-10, 2024. For more information  
call 904-221-3232 or email Rachel’s Vineyard. All calls &  
inquiries are confidential.  
 

Safe Environment: The Diocese of  St. Augustine 
treats all allegations of sexual misconduct seriously and 
deals with all allegations in a prompt, confidential, and  
thorough manner. To report abuse, call the police or the  
Department of Children & Families at  (800) 962‐2873;        
or Diocesan Victim Assistance  Coordinator at (904) 208‐
6979; or e-mail inquiries@dosafl.com. To report abuse      
by a bishop, call 276‐1562; visit.reportbishopabuse.org.  
 

Community Outreach 
 

Ministry to the Sick Do you have a loved one or 
friend who cannot attend Mass and would like to receive 
Holy Communion? Send an email to Gloria Fabian at        
to schedule a visit. 
 

GriefShare is a 13-week Christ centered grief support        

program for those who are dealing with the loss of a family         
member or friend. Each session is independent so you can start at 
any time. Please contact Kevin Gartland,  
 

Helping Hands offers aid and assistance to our friends 
and neighbors who are in need. Please email the Helping 
Hands or the Parish Office.   
 

St. Anne’s Group is for mothers with young children 
to get together and grow in faith, and for their children to 
play together and become closer to Jesus. Visit our  
Facebook page, link is on website or send an email to  
Mackenzie Miller.  
 

Wildcat Fathers Club Dads of our school students 
who want to grow spiritually and fraternally, and offer their 
time and talent to the parish community.   
 

Prayer Shawls Available free to those who are in need 
of comfort and/or healing. If you would like one to give to            
family or a friend, please call the Parish Office or e-mail  
Val Wildsmith. 
 

 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Society If you are a             
registered parishioner of Holy Family Catholic Church, 
or live within the 32256 ZIP Code, and you are in need 
of financial assistance, please contact St. Vincent de 
Paul at 904-641-5838. All calls are kept in the strictest           
confidence. 
 

General Information 
 

Prayer Lists If you would like to be included on our 
prayer lists: For the Deployed Military, Expectant  
Mothers, or the Sick and Infirm; or if you no longer 
need to be on any of the prayer lists, please call the 
Parish Office.  
 

Poor Boxes are located by the east and west side of 
the doors of the church. All poor donations are given to 
our St. Vincent de Paul Society to help all those within 
our 32256 zip code area. 
 

Stop in and Light a Candle in the Church. Candles 
are lit for prayer intentions. To "light a candle for     
someone" indicates one's intention to say a prayer for 
another  person, and the candle symbolizes that prayer. 
Thank you. 
 

FORMED Catholic Faith on Demand. Are you      
looking for great Catholic entertainment and educational 
resources,  movies on the lives of the saints, and much, 
much more? Check out formed.org. Signing on is easy! 
Use access code G89FGR. 

Parish App  Holy Family has an APP for 
Apple and Android phones. Our APP allows 
us to send you useful and  important messages 
regarding our parish life and events, and        
allows you to reply to messages or RSVP for 
events. It has many more features, including “World 
News”.  
 

On-line Giving  Thank you to everyone who continues 

to be so generous with the financial support of our parish. 
There are a lot of great things happening and your generosity 
is greatly appreciated and will enable the church to minister to 

our community.  Give through Faith Direct and Venmo at 
holyfamilyjax.com, or TEXT-TO-GIVE: text a dollar 
amount to (904) 747-8001. Follow the link to complete a 
one-time registration page. After you register, you can 
give any time by texting a dollar amount using the same 
mobile number. 
 

Updating Information: If any of your                  
information has changed since you have registered with 
us, we would love to have your updated information; 
please visit https://holyfamilyjax.com/my-account or call 
the Parish Office at (904) 641-5838. You can also add 
your photo. 
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For tickets scan the  
QR Code 

 

$15 per adult 
$10 per child under 12 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mexico City Pilgrimage 

September 27—September 30, 2024 
  

Join Fr. David Keegan, for a Weekend pilgrimage 
to the Shrine of Our Lady of Guadalupe  

and a visit to the Sisters of Mary 
 
• See the beautiful image of Our Lady on the Tilma, a miracle  

• Be inspired by Mass at the world-famous Shrine and Girlstown  

• Walk where the Blessed Mother appeared  

• Meet the Sisters of Mary, modern-day “miracle workers” and learn of 

the legacy of Ven. Aloysius Schwartz     

• Witness how the Sisters of Mary Girlstown program is “breaking the  

      cycle of poverty.”  
 

A unique pilgrimage: Come with us and be transformed!  
  

      $1,795 double occupancy.  
Airfare is booked individually or for group booking 

information, contact Patti Lombardo at plombardo@holyfamilyjax.com.   
                      
                                                                                                      
                                                                                                    Scan the QR Code to Register 
For questions or more information, contact:  
Susan Driscoll  
Sdriscoll@worldvillages.org  
301-615-1777 
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